
Join us at one of our information sessions to find out all about the new bus station development for         
Rawtenstall. 
Monday 30th Jan 12noon – 2pm  Wednesday 8th Feb 10am-12noon 
Tuesday 31st Jan 4-6pm    Thursday 9th Feb 2-4pm 
Wednesday 1st Feb 4-6pm   Friday 10th Feb 12noon-2pm  
Hoardings will shortly be going up around the development site and so we wanted to mark this work with 
some public information sessions on the project.  Further sessions are planned for the following week (date 
to be confirmed in next week’s Rossendale Free Press). 
At the Information Sessions people will be able to see plan details, information on the design, a timeline of 
the development and see how the project team will be keeping everyone up to date throughout the        
development. 

PROJECT SO FAR 

The RTB Partnership were granted £3.5m from Lancashire County Council to deliver a new bus station 
for Rawtenstall, refurbishment of the Old Town Hall and improvement to highways, parking and open 
spaces  this was supported with a further £1.9m funding from the Lancashire Local Enterprise           
Partnership and £900k from Rossendale Council’s Capital projects funding. The RTB Partnership has 
heavily consulted on plans for the bus station and the wider redevelopment of Rawtenstall over the 
last few years. 

Consultation on future phases on the project will be conducted in March 2017. 

WHERE? 


